
 

 

 
 
 

MEMO 
 
 
To:   Regional Medical Laboratory(RML) Clients in the 

Muskogee Service Area 
   
From: Sandra Latham, Director of Satellite Operations 
   
 
Subject: Our Newest Patient Service Center Location and Hours 
 
 
Date:  March 3, 2011 
 
 
RML is pleased to announce the opening of our newest Patient Service Center, 
located at 384 S. 33rd St., Suite C, Muskogee, Oklahoma (next door to Wendy’s).  
The hours are 8:30 AM to 5:00 PM, Monday through Friday.  The phone number is 
918-682-4150, and the fax number is 918-682-4116. 
 
We will continue to provide service at 223 N. 32nd St. from 7:00 AM to 4:30 PM, 
Monday through Friday.  The phone number for that location is 918-682-5301, and 
the fax number is 918-682-5323. 
 
For additional information or comments, contact me at 918-744-3131 ext. 16456 


